
 
 

 
     

Newsletter – December 2022 
 
 
 

 
 
Merry Merry Christmas to Everyone!   
 
May each of you have a blessed holiday season with family and friends. 
 
 
Two Districts are roping this month: 
Clovis, NM on December 17 & 18 
Amarillo on December 30 & 31 
 
 
 
A NEW district in Oklahoma has been added! Trey Harmon will be producing District 18 in  
El Reno, OK at the Redlands Community College Royse Ranch Arena. The arena address is 
9403 N Highway 81 - El Reno, OK 73036. The Harmon family has strong roots with the OTRA 
and we are happy to have them working with us. Their first roping date will be January 7th, 2023. 
 
 
 
Don’t forget about the money up for grabs for the 2023 season! 
Association-wide Regular Season Awards: 
Top 3 High Point Ropers across all district ropings for the entire regular season.   
1st - $3000      2nd - $2000      3rd - $1500  (amounts were increased by $500 each from last season) 
In addition to the Top 3 prizes, the Regular Season High Point Female Roper 
will win $750 (up $250 from last season) OTRA Finals Entry Credit (same rules as Top 3). 
And the Regular Season High Point Roper in EACH DISTRICT will receive $750 (up $250 from 

last season) OTRA Finals Entry Credit.   
EACH District Finals: $500 to the High Money Header and $500 to the High Money Heeler for 
the day.  
 

 
 

All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


